
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

 

The Special Mission edition of the journal this year appears to have been a huge success.  We 

were very blessed to have such an overwhelming response for articles to fill the edition in a short 

amount of time.   And, by the Grace of God, it was printed in color for the cost of black and 

white.  The schedule for publication has been changed to fall and spring, so the next issue won’t 

be out until mid to late spring 2016.  Please encourage those whom you know with great 

pharmacy with faith stories to share them with us to bless the membership.  I feel very honored 

to be able to serve the membership again in this capacity. 
 

 
 

Mary J. Ferrill, Pharm.D., FASHP  

Dean and Professor  

Lloyd L. Gregory School of Pharmacy  

Palm Beach Atlantic University  

901 S. Flagler Drive  

West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4708  

561-803-2702 (phone)  

561-803-2731 (fax) 
 
 


